Seeking God
Sharing Jesus

WEST HOUSTON
CHURCH OF CHRIST

September 28, 2005

Don Dennis, Jr.
David Dennis

John Patterson
Archway Properties
3721 Briarpark Drive
Houston, TX 77042

Dear Don, David and John,

I would like to thank all of you on behalf of the elders of West Houston church of Christ
for the fine job you did on our recent Construction Project. We are very pleased with the
quality of the final product, which came in at the budget target and near the time estimate.
Your experienced handling of the development, construction and inspection are all

greatly appreciated.

You guys did an outstanding job of oversight of the building project. Your dedication,
time and professionalism have been greatly appreciated. We were very blessed to have
you guys lead this monumental effort. Words can not describe our indebtedness to you
for what you have done for this church family. Your sacrifice of time and energy was
well beyond our expectation. From the depths of our hearts we thank each of you.

Thanks for a job well done.

We look forward to working with you on future building phases of God’s church here at
West Houston.

Sincerely and for the elders,
Grnee

James Ford
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